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	            Spelling
Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s word assessment results. This will give you an idea of how they did and which words they may need to practise over the holidays to keep them ticking over. 
P.1/2 Class Trips
A reminder that permission slips/payment for our class trip to the Black Isle Wildlife park must be in to school ASAP by Tuesday 17th June along with payment. 
Thank you to Aimee’s mum, Mia’s mum and Eilidh’s mum for offering to come with us. (I’ll be in touch next week to finalise arrangements, ladies).
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	Numeracy
Again, we have been practising our subtraction skills – taking away in 5s, 10s and some of us with larger numbers! 

Try these – (see how far you can get on your own without number lines or help from an adult!)
20 – 15 =         20 – 19 =       20 – 13 = 
50 – 20 =        50 – 15 =       50 – 45 = 

100 – 35 =     100 – 37 =      100 – 63 = 



	Reminders/Extra Information
· P.E. is on a Wednesday. Please ensure that P.E. kits are kept in school.  They will be sent home at the end of term for washing.

· Some children are very thirsty in school due to the mild weather. Please ensure your child has a water bottle/flask in school each day.

· Check our blog each week for updates of what we have been up to in class! (
· All correspondence from school (e.g. newsletters, etc.) will be sent home via the red homework bags.  Please return any reply slips or letters to the teacher via the bag also.
Thank you ( 




P.1/2 Sports 


A reminder that our Sports will be this coming Wednesday on the MUGA from 10 – 12 noon. Pupils are asked to remember their PE kit, and also if possible, wear a t-shirt/shorts,  etc. showing their House colour. (NB – Black gym shoes are not good for running – please wear trainers /shoes for running in).


Redwood – red


Pinewood – blue


Elmwood – orange


Greenwood – green


Cedarwood  - yellow


(Warning – There will be a parents’ race!!!)


Thank you!














Talking and Listening


Tell someone at home about…


Our ‘promise’ shields for P.3!









































School Reports


Please find enclosed your child’s end-of-year school report.


We would be grateful if response forms could be completed and sent back to school, even if you have nothing in particular to say, just so we know you received it intact!


There is no formal parents’ meeting at this time of year, but if there are any burning questions or points you’d like to discuss, please email, ‘phone, or make an after-school appointment with me. (Sorry, we don’t know which classes pupils are going into yet, so can’t answer that one for you!)


Homework  -  This is the last formal homework of the session, so can I take this opportunity to wish you  and your child all the very best – happy holidays and thanks for all your support over the past year...P.2F has been a terrific class to teach – what lovely children you all have...thank you - we’ve had a blast!!!








Blog: http://molp2fblog13.wordpress.com/     

e-mail: mfraser131@highlandschools.org.uk                                                   

Week   ending 13.6.14.

